
 

 

Near-neighbour presentations available now 

Thank you to all those who attended our latest near neighbour meetings on June 

25 (east approach) and June 26 (west approach). We appreciate you taking the 

time to come and ask questions as we move closer to the start of construction. At 

these meetings the project team went through the latest work activity, the evolution 

of how we’re going to construct the bridge and the environmental considerations of 

the project. 

 

Residents interested in seeing more information on the updated construction 

method for the bridge, our environmental considerations related to how we’re 

building it and the early work happening on both shores please see the 

presentation and the meeting minutes on our website at 

https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/ 

   

Upcoming engagement on environmental considerations 

This summer the project team will be hosting two open houses to discuss our work 

with Parks Canada and to showcase the evolution of the design and new 

construction methods for the bridge. The team recently hosted two near neighbour 

meetings providing information on the construction methods. Those presentations 

can be viewed on our website and at this link.  

 

Continued communication through construction activity 

We appreciate your patience as we start to have more site presence on both the 

https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/
https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/documents/26467239/32997299/2019.06.25+East+side+near+neighbour+meeting.pdf/93511238-b31c-4767-a072-99d777943015
https://thirdcrossing.cityofkingston.ca/documents/26467239/32997299/2019.06.25+East+side+near+neighbour+meeting.pdf/93511238-b31c-4767-a072-99d777943015


 

east and west approaches. As work continues we want to ensure we have good 

communications with our near neighbours. If at any time you would like to speak 

with member of the project team, please email us at 

thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca and a team member will be in touch. 

 

 

About The Third Crossing Bridge 

Once completed, the new 1.2 km bridge will connect the east and west sides of 

Kingston over the Cataraqui River. The two-lane bridge will improve emergency 

services, increase active transportation through a multi-use pedestrian and bike 

pathway, create greater business connectivity and enhance the quality of life for 

the residents and visitors of Kingston. The bridge is jointly funded by the 

Government of Canada, the Province of Ontario and the City of Kingston. 

   

 

 

Keeping You Connected 

 

Learn more about Third Crossing at our website: 

ThirdCrossing.CityofKingston.ca 

  

Send us an email: 

thirdcrossing@cityofkingston.ca 

 

Your comments and participation continue to be important to the project team and 

to the success of the overall project. Please contact us or join our newsletter. 
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